
We live in the Chehalem Mountains and are very worried about the marijuana processing plant nearby.  It threatens our water supply 
and is a dangerous fire risk.  We are far from town and any support from fire departments.  No fire hydrants nearby!  Please shut 
down this processing business.  Thank you!


